
The fee to purchase a book of temporary permits will be raised .50 cents per 
permit as of August 4, 2008.  As of that date, the fee for a book of 25  

permits will be $200.25.  If you are licensed as a dealership please see the 
enclosed revised Application for Motor Vehicle Temporary Permits TC-756. 

 

The registration fees on certain types of vehicles increased in January 2008.  
Our permit fees to clear permits were not changed at that time due to our 
yearly permit audits.  The permit fees to clear temporary permits for non resi-
dents or voids/rollbacks will change on August 4, 2008.   If you are licensed 
as a dealership please see the enclosed fee sheet listing the new amounts.   

Due to Governor Huntsman’s Executive Order, most State offices will be 
closed on Fridays.  As of August 4, 2008 MVED will have office working 
hours of 7:00 AM until 6:00 PM Monday thru Thursday.   

New State Government and MVED Hours 

Temporary Permit Fee Increase 

Upcoming Holidays 

State Offices will be  

closed on the following 
Holidays: 

July 24, 2008 

September 1, 2008 

October 13, 2008 

November 11, 2008 

November 27, 2008 

December 25, 2008 

January 1, 2009  
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Utah State Tax Commission 
Motor Vehicle Enforcement 
Division 
210 N 1950 W 
Salt Lake City, UT 84314 
mved.utah.gov 

MVED Newsletter 

Commonly Used Phone 
Numbers and Websites 
 

MVED 

801-297-2600 

mved.utah.gov 
 

DMV 

801-297-7780 

dmv.utah.gov 
 

Sales Tax Division 

801-297-2200 

Sales Tax Warehouse 

801-297-3878 

tax.utah.gov 

Notary on MVED Applications 
As of July 1, 2008, it will no longer be necessary to notarize the applications 
for a business, plate/decals, salesperson or salvage buyer.  There are two 
forms that will still require a  notary, the TC-450 Bond Of Motor Vehicle 
Dealer, Crusher or Body Shop and the TC-465 Waiver.  The new applications 
are available online. 

Curbstoners 
Unlicensed dealers known as “Curbstoners” can be reported online at 
mved.utah.gov   


